
                                         Happy September Families!

We made it through the VERY hot summer and we are headed towards a

(hopefully) cooler Fall.

Welcome back to the families that were on vacation and a special WELCOME

to our NEW FAMILIES that are joining us. It is going to be a fun and educational

year.

We will be CLOSED on MONDAY SEPTEMBER 3rd in observance of LABOR DAY

We will reopen on TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 4th 

* PLEASE SEE OUR 2018 -2019 CALENDAR FOR ALL OF OUR HOLIDAYS THIS YEAR*

Thursday September 6th - College Spirit Day  (Dress your child in your favorite 

College Team Colors or Gear)

Wednesday September 12th - Nerf Football Game

Thursday September 20th - NFL Pride Day  (Dress your child in their (or your)

favorite NFL Team Gear or Colors)

Wednesday September 26th - Tailgate Potluck Snack  (Check in the individual

Classrooms for sign ups for age appropriate  snacks)



PLEASE REMEMBER if you are signing your child for SCHOOL LUNCH in SEPTEMBER,

the forms need to be filled out and turned in by FRIDAY AUGUST 31st in order for

there not to be a break in service. The forms are located at the front desk. If you

have any questions, feel free to ask.

                                                     PICTURE DAY IS COMING!

Start brushing up those smiles and picking out the perfect outfit. PICTURE DAY is

coming in OCTOBER. Our scheduled dates for PICTURE DAY are: 

TUESDAY OCTOBER 9th

WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 10th

THURSDAY OCTOBER 11th

Mark your calendars! More information to come soon!






